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Hi, my name is Evan Boies and I am a student at Oregon state university. Due to my 

status as a full time student I do not have as much free time as I’d like. One 

convenience that has benefited me throughout my education, both during my high 

school years and college, is mail in voting. Election Day does not always fall on the 

most advantageous day for students. Being able to fill in my ballot and think about it 

in the comfort of my home days before Election Day is a modern wonder. The 

position to get rid of this system is flawed and a slight against those who aren’t 

fortunate enough to go out on one specific day and stand in a long line. Please do 

not go forward with this, the people of Oregon would be outraged. 


